
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/20/2013 11:56:59 AM
Subject: ETV Budget Format

                I don’t remember where exactly we left this process-wise, but I spoke with Brent a few minutes ago and 
explained how we’d like them to tweak their restructuring proposal so as to effectively indent those new proposed 
programs and have them be lettered items underneath a “II. Programs and Services” heading instead of being distinct 
roman numerals in their own right.
 
                He agreed with that, so if we haven’t already formally communicated our approval of that change to ETV 
and/or Les, it’s OK to do so now.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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